
T R A N S L A T I O N

December 9, 2010
Circular No. 062-2010

Mr.
General Manager

Subject: Circular No. 50-2004, Circular No. 
57-2009, and Executive Decree No. 246 
of 2004.

Dear Manager:

With our warmest wishes for this holiday season and 2011. 

Hereby we would like to remind you the contents of Circulars No. 50 of December 21, 2004, No. 
57-2009  of  December  2,  2009,  which  refer  to  the  Code  of  Ethics  of  Public  Servants, 
implemented by means of Executive Decree No. 246 of 2004.

In regards to the above, we would like to emphasize the provisions of Article 34 of said code, 
which states: 

“ARTICLE 34: GENERAL PROHIBITIONS. Public servants may not, directly or 
indirectly, given, solicit or accept gifts, benefits, promises or other benefits from 
individuals or other officials.” 

In virtue of the above, we will highly appreciate your cooperation in this regard.

Yours truly,

Alberto Diamond R.
Superintendent 
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